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Comments: I live in Minnesota and own property in the Cloquet Valley State Forest. I understand the importance

of logging for both business and the sustainability of the forest. But we already have too many logging roads that

are breaking up the larger tracks of forest. It has to stop! In our area, immediately after logging, the 4-wheelers

come first, and with all the slashing left on the ground, it's impossible to get around on foot for hunting or

recreation. The loggers get their trees at on the $ and then the recreational use is terrible for at least 10-15 years

for the forest to regenerate and the slashing to rot! PLEASE STOP INVADING THE ROADLESS AREAS OF

OUR "PUBLIC" LANDS.Thank you.Brian Peterson
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